
Transportation committee 
Meeting minutes 
 
Date:  June 16, 2017 
 
Present: Ludovic Chikli, COO, LFS 
  Fabrice Fröhlig, Support Services Manager, LFS (reporting) 

James Qu, Bus Manager, Eurocampus 
Eric Lanzi, Education Counselor, LFS 
Cynthia Orsa, Primaire Vie Scolaire, LFS 

  Robin Saby, Parents Representative, LFS 
Sandrine Dransart, Parents Representative, LFS 
Emilie Lacoste, Parents Representative, LFS 
Julien Bares, Parents Representative, LFS 
Mahsa Imani, Teachers Representative, LFS 
Christine Leang, Teachers Representative, LFS 
Esther Devillers, Students Representative, LFS 
Mathieu Gillin, Students Representative, LFS 

 
Tino Stöveken, Head of Administration, DSS 
Christoph Waldhuber, Vice Head of Corricular Activities (DSS) 
Ms. Weiss, Parents Representative (DSS) 
Ms. Kaiser, Parents Representative (DSS) 
 
Mr. Wang, Team Manager, Donghu Transportation Company 
Mr. Dai, Team Manager, Donghu Transportation Company 
Ms. Zhang, Attendants Supervisor, Donghu Transportation Company 

 
Absent:  Samuel Jourdan, Head of Secondary, LFS 

Jean-François Lamy, Head of Elementary, LFS 
     
 
Agenda : 

1. Ongoing projects 
2. Security updates 
3. Trainings 
4. 2017-2018 action plan 
5. Q&A 

 
 
Development: 
 

1. Ongoing projects: 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 
 

On these matters, is it noted that Geoconcept will have to comply with the traffic regulations and that 
the software should take them into account. 
A new line for the OIB students will be put in place, as to bring them home, starting from 2017-2018. 
Regarding the ASC lines, arrangements can be made with ASC. 

 
 

2. Security update: 



 

  
 

3. Trainings: 
 



 

 



 

 
 

4. 2017-2018 action plan: 
 

 



 

 
 
 

5. Q&A: 
 

a. “Can the next meeting take place at the middle of Sept. during the first 15 days of 
operation?” 
Fabrice Fröhlig: Noted. We will try to make it that early. 



b. Ms. Devillers: “There seems to be an ongoing problem at the 5:05pm bus, i.e. 
students continue missing the bus, sometimes. Can we improve that by leaving at 
5:07pm, for instance?” 
Fabrice Fröhlig: We are constantly working with the supplier to make sure that buses 
leave on time. However, the timing is extremely tight for everybody and leaving later 
may make everybody arrive home later, since getting on the road later means also 
increasing the risk to be caught in the traffic. 
We will nevertheless work with the 1st driver, giving the signal to leave. 
 
 

The next meeting is set for the beginning of the 2017-2018 schoolyear. The date will be confirmed ASAP. 

 


